## NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2017

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Charles B. King, Councilmember Alisha Jacoba, Councilmember Arthur Omberg and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present – Vice-President Jane Gore. Also in attendance – Town Manager Scott Rudd, Town Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Police Chief Ben Seastrom and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

## **COUNCIL BUSINESS – 6:30pm**

1) **CALL TO ORDER** by Councilmember King at 6:49pm.

## 2) 2018 BUDGET DISCUSSION

Clerk-Treasurer Young introduced Paige Sansone of Umbaugh and Associates and advised they will be reviewing the proposed Five Year Capital Plan. Ms. Sansone passed out an updated plan for the Council to review and explained the proposed plan.

The Council discussed the budget as well as finding additional funding for the Fire Department. Councilmember Omberg asked the Department Heads to further review the budgets to see if the Council can provide additional funding to the Fire Department.

**3) ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE COUNCIL** Nothing further presented.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

Councilmember Omberg moved to adjourn, Councilmember Rudd seconded the motion. President King adjourned the meeting at 8:20pm.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 8-30-17 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

Clerk-Treasurer Brench K. Young

resident Charles B. King

Vice-President Jane Gore

Councilmember Alisha Jacoba

Councilmember Arthur Omberg

Councilmember Dave Rudd